Attention: 

 It is with great humility and confidence that I write you this mail. I am Captain Musa Ibrahim Musa, from Sudan. My colleague and I were being sent to South Africa with the sum of US$20m (Twenty Million United States Dollars) to purchase arms and ammunitions for the government of Sudan. 

  

Getting to South Africa, we change our mind due to the huge presence of combined United Nations and African Union troops all over Sudan. We came to realize that the only solution to the current crises in Sudan is dialogue and not war. We now decided to withhold this money for our own private/personal use. And also for the fact that International Criminal Court (ICC) in Hague has issued an arrest warrant on the President Al' Bashire and now that referendum has being passed for the sovereignty of Southern Sudan. 

  

Our aim of contacting you is to assist us in transferring this money out of South Africa to your country into any of your nominated account for fruitful investment as the government of Sudan knows that we are sent to South Africa. Our aim is to invest this money in your country and never to go back to Sudan for now. We decided that it is better to charnel this money towards the spread of the gospel than to buy arms. 

  

Also, for your kind assistance, we decided to offer you 30% of the total sum, and the rest 70% for investment in your country. 

  

May you kindly contact us through either by e-mail or phone. 

  

Your immediate response will be highly appreciated as every arrangement has been made for a smooth transfer of the fund. 

  

Kind regard,

Captain Musa Ibrahim Musa

+27-78-8691972 

  

